From: anjakmiller@cs.com [mallto:anjakmiller@cs.com] 0
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2016 5:36 PM ’ Bff.'s-ban
]

Subject: Decision-making guidance
Dear Commissioners,

I've heard that Commissioner Anderson has prepared a presentation regarding his understanding of
some of the approaches you all might take in your Baylands deliberations.

To the citizenry highly interested in that legal process being as thorough and wise as possible, his
presentation should be made part of your Commission's public meeting and heard by all those in
attendance and watching.

Such a presentation by one member of a decision-making body would not be unprecedented, as a recent
City Council meeting agenda included the Mayor's personal presentation, with slides, on the subject of
airplane noise.

I hope the majority of your Commission will ensure that Commissioner Anderson's presentation will be
included in the formal agenda of your next meeting.

Respectfully yours,

Anja Miller
CREBL Communicator



